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® Mindy Nguyen <mindy.nguyen@lacity.org>
Re: Millennium Hollywood Center Public Record Dearth [email 2]

turtletracks@earthlink.net <turtletracks@earthlink.net> Thu, Dec 3, 2020 at 9:45 AM
To: Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Cc: Milena Zasadzien <milena.zasadzien@lacity.org>

Thanks.

What does that mean? They will be trenching? Or they will not? Is the City no longer demanding they
trench the site?

Thanks.

On 12/3/20 9:09 AM, "Mindy Nguyen" <Mindy.Nguyen@Iacity.org> wrote:

Hello,

I have just followed up with LADBS regarding our request for correspondence, and can keep
you apprised of when Daniel Schneidereit's emails are in receipt and posted to our site.
There is no new information regarding trenching plans at this time.

Regards,

On Thu, Dec 3, 2020 at 8:54 AM turtletracks@earthlink.net <turtletracks@earthlink.net> wrote:

Good morning Mindy.
Hope you had a nice Thanksgiving.

Checking in on the below re Schneidereit's email folder and other
correspondence missing from the record.

I also wanted to ask if you could please provide an update on any trenching
plans that have already taken place, or are currently scheduled.

Thanks in advance.

On 10/30/20 8:00 AM, "Mindy Nguyen" <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org
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http://Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org/

<http://Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org> > wrote:

Hello,

As also stated in my email dated October 14, 2020, LADBS had
asked for an extension until November 16, 2020 to provide our
Department with the requested correspondence, and includes
Daniel Schneidereit's emails.

For your convenience, I have provided a link to the above-
referenced email here, so that there is no mistake regarding what
information was provided:
https://planning.lacity.org/eir/HollywoodCenter/Deir/ELDP/
(H)%20Remainder%200f%20Administrative%20Record/
Agency%20Correspondence/Email%20Correspondence/Mindy%
20Nguyen/20201014%201052%20M.%20Nguyen%20Agency%
20Correspondence%20folders%20-%20still%20a%20dearth%200f%
20communications....pdf

Regards,
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On Thu, Oct 29, 2020 at 11:42 AM Lisa Webber <lisa.webber@lacity.org <http://lisa.webber@lacity.org>
<http://lisa.webber@lacity.org> <http://lisa.webber@lacity.org> > wrote:

Okay, that's helpful. I'm just not sure if it is appropriate for us to be corresponding directly with this
party - Milena can you advise. I want to follow the appropriate protocol.

Lisa

On Wed, Oct 28, 2020 at 5:34 PM Milena Zasadzien <milena.zasadzien@|acity.org <http://milena.zasadzien@
lacity.org> <http://milena.zasadzien@lacity.org> <http://milena.zasadzien@lacity.org> > wrote:

I think they are looking at an outdated/cached version of the website?
This link below includes lots of emails in 2020:
https://planning.lacity.org/eir/HollywoodCenter/Deir/ELDP/
%28H%29%20Remainder%200f%20Administrative%20Record/
Agency%20Correspondence/Email%20Correspondence/Lisa%
20Webber/Lisa%20Webber.htm
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